STATE OF FLORIDA
DIVISION OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

RICK SCOTT BRYAN W. KODN

Govemor Director
January 17, 2014
Ms. Dawn Johnson FEMA-1808-DR-FL
City of Fort Lauderdale FIPS No. 011-24000-00

100 North Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Re:  Appeal Determination (1) PW 2832

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This letter is to inform you of the Federal Emergency Management Agency's
{FEMA) determination for the City of Fort Lauderdale appeal for the aligible Scope of
Work. Based on the information submitted, FEMA has denied your first appeal. Please
see the attached FEMA correspondence for the details of that decision.

Should you disagree with FEMA's determination, you have the right to appeal in
accordance with 44 CFR, 206.206. You may file a second appeal within 60 days of
receipt of this correspondence to the grantee, State of Florida Division of Emergency
Management. The appeal should be addressed as follows:

Bryan W. Koon, Director, Division of Emergency Management
Attention: Larissa Pallo, State Public Assistance Officar
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2100

The appeal must contain documentation supporting the applicant’s position and
the applicable provisions in Federal Law, regulation, and/or policy.

Please contact Ms. Shelby Pay, Appeals Officer, at (850) 414-6932 or via e-mail
at Shethy PavEenm. myilorida.com if you have any questions or need additional

information.

Sincersly,

Bryan W. Koon, Director
Governor's Authorized Representative

BWHK/ER/sp

Enclosure: FEMA Determination Letter

+« STATE LOGISTICS RESPONSE CENTER
2702 Directors Row
Orlando, FL 32800-5831
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